
Green Valley Elementary   

ELAC Meeting  

RESCUE UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT  

  “Educating for the Future Together” 

   Please join us to learn more about our EL Program. 

 

District Office Board Room  

2390 Bass Lake Road 

Thursday, October 26th 

1:00pm-2:00pm 

 

What is an ELAC?  It is a way for parents of English Learners to be involved 

with the school and give input about the English Learner program. 

 

What will we do at this ELAC meeting? 

 Learn about our current EL program and upcoming changes  

 Find out about how we exit students from the EL program 

 Get questions answered 

 

AMY BOHREN 

EL Coordinator 

Rescue Union School District 

Phone: 530-672-4831 

Fax: 530-672-1889 

E-mail: abohren@rescueusd.org. 


